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The pool is open and ready for Summer fun!
Daily hours are 11 a.m. to 8 p.m. We are
hosting Night Swims with a D. J. on June
9th, July 21st, and August 11th. Night Swim
hours are 8:30 p.m. to 10:30 p.m.
Still looking to purchase a membership? 
 You can  sign up online by following
scanning this code.

North Orange Aquatic Center is Open

Farewell to Trustee Ben Grumbles I want to express my gratitude for the
privilege of working alongside you during
your term. 
During your time in office, you have
accomplished a great deal for our Township
including but not limited to transitioning
our new leadership, promoting economic
development initiatives, advocating for
mental health and creation of our Veterans
Memorial. Your leadership and advocacy
have been instrumental in bringing about
positive change and progress for our
community.

As you prepare to move on to the next chapter of your life, I want to extend my sincere thanks for all that you have
done for our Township. Your leadership, integrity and dedication will be missed, and your contributions will never be
forgotten. On behalf of the entire Township staff, I wish you all the best in your future endeavors. We are confident
that you will continue to make a positive impact wherever your path may lead you. Also, don’t be a stranger! Thank you
for your service, and farewell.

Michele Boni 
Township Administrator






Let's have a Parade!
Orange Township is bringing back the

Independence Day parade. If your organization or
group would like to participate, you can find more

information by scanning the QR code below or
going to our website: orangetwp.org. If you would

like to watch the parade, here is a map of the route.
See you there!

Township Hall Park Pond Progress
The Township Hall Park pond

renovation is coming along
beautifully. Recently, 2,500 native

plants were planted along the
perimeter of the pond and in the new
wetland and prairie spaces. Thank you

to everyone who came out to help
plant for the wetland area!


